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Confident        Ambitious       Resilient         Respectful        Family 

Welcome back to all our families!

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.

March 3rd 2025

We will be celebrating our Eisteddfod next Monday 10th March during the school day. The children 

are welcome to dress up. This may include;

• Traditional Welsh costume

• Welsh flag colours (green, white and red)

• Welsh rugby tops

• School uniform (with a daffodil or leek badge optional)

No football kits to be worn on this day please, thank you. They do not have to dress up and can 

attend in school uniform as usual.

After school on this day, all our parents and families are invited into the school to view the 

artwork that each class has prepared for this special day. Doors will be open until 4:30pm.

We are selling Marie Curie daffodils. If you would like to send donations 

to this amazing charity please send these into school in a labelled envelope. 

These are perfect for celebrating St David’s Day and our Welsh culture. 

Most importantly you would be supporting this amazing charity that helps 

provide nursing care and support lines to those in need. 

World Book Day on Thursday of this week is a chance for those who would like to dress up to 

have some fun! As always, this is an optional activity and the children may choose to come in 

school uniform as usual. We ask that the children dress up as book characters only and bring 

their favourite book with them to school to share, if they wish. We look forward to seeing them! 

The children will be receiving a book from Berwyn Book Shop in Buckley in exchange for their 

World Book Day voucher.


